
 

  
9th January, 2025                                              Our ref: E.D-23-06  

 
Tullaghan Development Association, 
C/o Louise Collins, Secretary/Director, 
Coast Road, 
Tullaghan, 
Co Leitrim. 
 
 
Re:    Request for Declaration Regarding Development/Exempted Development  

Tullaghan Development Association, Coast Road, Tullaghan, Co. Leitrim.   
 

A Chairde,       
 

I refer to your application received by email on 31st May, 2023 and further information 
received by email on 12th December, 2024 and 8th January, 2025 in the above regard and 
enclose herewith a Declaration regarding Development/Exempted Development in 
accordance with Section 5 of the Planning and Development Acts 2000, as amended.   

 
The proposed development is Exempted Development.  
 
Is mise, le meas, 
 
               

 
 
 

Administrative Officer  
 Planning Department 
 
 


